

JULIAN SIMMONDS MP

FEDERAL MEMBER FOR RYAN



25 August 2020

Mrs Joanne Ingram Area Coordinator The Gap Neighbourhood Watch Rotary Club of Ashgrove/The Gap

By email: neighbourhoodwatchthegap@yahoo.com.au

Dear Mrs Ingram

Thank you for taking the time to contact me recently regarding The Gap Neighbourhood Watch Safety Bag Tag Initiative.

I appreciate you taking the time to bring this important project to my attention.

I am pleased to write in support of The Gap Neighbourhood Watch Safety Bag Tag Initiative.

This project will ensure all students who attend school in The Gap, Queensland have fast and easy access to phone numbers for appropriate children's welfare, wellbeing and safety numbers to ensure their security, safety and confidence to act on safety issues they experience to, during and from school.

The bag tags are:

- Age appropriate hotline numbers
- Easy to handle
- Durable
- Easy to update/refresh
- Continuity; Spares/ Annually for New Students
- Sourced & Developed locally

I commend The Gap Neighbourhood Watch Safety Bag Tag Initiative and commit my support to their proposal.

Yours sincerely

Julian Simmonds MP Federal Member for Ryan PS- I highly command this wetstarding 9 a great contribation to or community

